The on-going saga of St Mary’s clock!
You may remember that last month the clock needed its cracked regulator replacing – well, a new regulator was ordered. We were given a date and time it was to be delivered (a Monday morning).  A man was booked to replace the regulator at the time it was promised.  He arrived at the appointed hour.  Yes!  You’ve guessed – no regulator.  He waited … and waited … but nothing arrived so he went home!  The part arrived next day!  Man has had to be rebooked to replace it – hopefully sometime soon.

Read the next (and last?) thrilling instalment of the clock saga in December Link!!!
Mary Andrews

Church Warden

The regulator was replaced on Thursday of last week so the work on the clock has now been completed.  The Archdeacon of Bromley and Bexley will be celebrating the service of Sung Holy Communion on 16th December at 10 am and it Is on that day that as many as possible of those who have very kindly donated to the repair of our clock are invited to join St. Mary’s congregation for a celebratory service and for refreshments afterwards.
